

19th January 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Re: Your child's new class teacher

I am writing to inform you that we are delighted to be able to welcome Mr Oakley as our Reception teacher until the end of the academic year.

Mr Oakley is a highly experienced teacher who has taught extensively across the Primary curriculum for sixteen years; he lives locally and knows the Arnos Grove area well.

He has high aspirations for our children and I am sure your child will continue to make good progress and enjoy their learning under his guidance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

David Joyce

Headteacher